
 

Dear Parents,                                                                                         Date : 24.06.24 

Greetings !          

This is a gentle reminder that the school fee for 3rd quarter is due. The 

parents are requested to clear their dues on or before 26th October, 

2024.Timely payment is greatly appreciated as it helps in smooth functioning 

of the institution. 

Please ignore, if you have already done the payment. Thank you for your 

prompt attention & continued attention.       

 

 

Sincerely 

Account in charge. 

Tripada English School.      

 

 

 


